BRITISH
COLUMBIA

September §, 2014

Jim Prentice
Premier-designate
Province of Alberta
Legislative Buildings
Edmonton, AB T5K 2B6

Dear Jim:

Congratulations on your decisive leadership victory on the weekend. This is no doubt a very
proud occasion for you and your family.

-As neighbouring provinces, BC and Alberta have a lot in common and our focus has been
primarily on economic growth and environmenial stewardship. We have always had a strong
bilateral relationship with Alberta and I look forward to that continuing, I understand and
appreciate the importance of the New West Partnership provinces (BC, AB and SK) wotking
together to make our respective provinces, and Canada, more competitive and open to the world.

I also understand the importance of inctuding First Nations in any and all discussions because :
working together, as I have learned during my time as Premier, has always been more effective
and productive all around. :

I’m locking forward to speaking with you more and wish you all the best as you seek to secure a
seat in the Alberta Legislature.

LI

Office of the Matling Address:
Premier ’ World Trade Centre
740 - 999 Canada Place
Vancouver BC V6C 3E1

Page 1
OOP-2014-00557



BRITISH
(_OLUMBIA

June 26. 2014

The Honourable Diana McQueen

Minister of Energy, Province of Alberta

c/o Lauren Vriens, Sr. External Relations Consultant
International Energy Policy Strategy Division

9945 108 Street NW, 5% floor Petroleum Plaza
Edmonion, AB T5K 2G6

Dear Minister McQueen:

Thank vou for your participation in the second LNG in B.C. Conference, Powering a Strong
Economy: British Columbia’s LNG in the Global Market. Your contribution helped make this
year’s conference a world-class event. '

I also want to thank you for sponsoring the conference. With your support, we were able to
expand the size and scope of this year’s conference, which was sold out with 1,400 delegates —
almost thtee times last year’s attendance. In addition, we added a trade show with more than 200
exhibitors and a career fair to promote jobs in the LNG sector attended by more than 1,500
youth.

This conference has become pivotal to our efforts to build a liquefied natural gas sector in British
Columbia. It is a chance for industry, stakeholders and all levels of government to come together
a discuss issues related LNG development. As such, we are already planning our next
conference for October 14-16, 2015, in Vancouver. F’d be pleased if you would consider
sponsoring this event again. '

It was good to see you, and I hope you will continue to work with us to detiver LNG in B.C.

incerely,
-
Christy Clar
Premier
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